
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.90/2024-25                         Date: 14 Nov, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent, 

 
  The school will remain closed on Friday, 15 November 2024, on the occasion of Guru Nanak’s Birthday.  
 

We join in celebrating this auspicious day and extend our best wishes to all our students and their families. 
 

HAPPY GURUPURAB ! 
 

 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
                 (Principal) 
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